Third workshop

The third workshop was held on May 17, 2021. The purpose of the workshop was to
update the policies in the comprehensive plan. This was done through open discussion, using the
newly revised goals, needs, and opportunities and the policies from the previous comprehensive
plan as a starting point. SGRC staff took notes from the discussion, revised the goals, needs, and
opportunities based on those notes, and shared the results with stakeholders via e-mail.

Fourth workshop

The fourth workshop was held on June 23, 2021 as a drop-in open house. The purpose
of the open house was the review the Land Use Element, character area maps, and broadband
maps. This was done through open discussion and viewing of the maps in a setting where all
attendees had the opportunity to make notes on the maps for suggested changes to the character
areas. Notes from the discussion made by SGRC staff, and notes made on the maps, were then
used by SGRC GIS staff to update the character area maps and incorporate the input from the
workshop. Lowndes County also held a stakeholder meeting on September 28, 2021 to hear
from citizens regarding the Lowndes County Character Area Map.



